
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 

 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 

5 September 2023 
 
Dear Parent or Carer, 
 
RE: Year 7 & 10 Individual Student Photographs 
 
On Friday 22 September, we have a professional school photographer coming into 
school to take photographs of all of our Year 7 & 10 students. 
 
Students will have individual photographs taken and will be given full details of the 
timing and location during next week by their form tutor.    
 
It is a great opportunity to have a formal picture of your child in their uniform. There is 
of course, no obligation to purchase any photographs. The photographs will be 
available for purchase from The School Photography Company, a QR card will be 
provided to your child on the day providing a website link for you to access. 
 
Yours faithfully, 
 

 
 
 
 

 
Mr T Fisher 
Assistant Headteacher  
 


